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Having recognised that my business could cause noise disturbances to the amenity of 
the area and neighbours, I will only be open between normal working hours, between 
the hours of 10-5 Monday to Friday and not at all during weekends and bank holidays.  

As dog grooming is an enrichment activity, most dogs should be content during their 
visit, however I will provide enrichment activities and distraction techniques, such as 

lick mats, kongs and toys.  

To reduce the possible noise disturbance, I will not be leaving the dogs unattended, they 
will be arriving and picked up at set times, and will be run as an appointment only, at a 

maximum of 4 dogs per day.  

All equipment will be regularly maintained to prevent generation of noise at source, to 
minimise and contain noise all equipment will be used with good operational 

techniques and within the building only.  
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